TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Visit of foreign colleagues

The Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers has signed a Memorandum of
Professional Development with foreign higher education institutions, the Ministry of Water Management
and Central Asian countries in the field of water management.

On this basis, a group of specialists from the Ministry of Water Resources of the Kyrgyz Republic
developing their professional skills. March 13, 2020, guests visited the training laboratory of the
Department of Hydraulics and Hydroinformatics. They got acquainted with the laboratory equipment, with
the training laboratory exercises and shared their experience.
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